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FYI
 

From:  
Sent: 20 February 2023 16:26
To: Planapps <planapps@westberks.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection to Building Proposals - Theale
 
This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hello,
 
I have been alerted by my local Councillor (Alan Macro) regarding several proposals for building
more new homes in Theale, to be included in the revised Local Plan.
 
The proposals are as follows :-

40 houses built on Whitehart Meadow - the area of land between the
Woodfield Way estate and the M4.
60 houses built on the site of the former sewage works, off Blossom Lane

 
I have previously responded to object to both these proposals in recent years when they have
been submitted as formal planning applications to West Berks Council.
 
As a resident , as previously I would also like to register
my objection to these proposals being included in a revised Local Plan for Theale. Aside from the
more detailed objections that were submitted previously, I would add that we have already had
approval granted for many new homes to be built in the village and we should not have to suffer
yet more house-building and loss of green space.
 
I would be grateful if you could take the above into account when reviewing the Local Plan in the
coming weeks.
 
Regards
 

 




